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I support the gun measures to protect women and children from gun violence and ensure loopholes are closed to
protect everyone.

A persons right to life should be a priority nationwide.  Gun violence is killing as many Americans as car accidents.

Please pass this regulation for the safety of our community, victims of abuse and children .

Thank you,
Kara Perry
Portland, 97202
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